
 
October 31, 2022 

 
Via Electronic Mail 
 
 
Melanie A. Bachman, Esq. 
Executive Director/Staff Attorney 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT  06051 
 
Re: EM-VER-158-200812 – Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless Notice of Intent 

to Modify an Existing Telecommunications Facility Located at 880 Post Road East, 
Westport, Connecticut 

 
Dear Attorney Bachman: 

This letter is in response to Siting Council’s September 20, 2022 Statewide Facility Audit 
Memorandum and relates specifically to the above-referenced facility modifications.  We are still 
waiting for a letter from a Professional Engineer verifying that the work was completed in 
accordance with the Council’s approval.  We expect to have that letter in-hand, later this week.  
Once we receive the engineer’s letter we will forward it to the Council and close out this matter.  
Thank you for your patience. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

 
Kenneth C. Baldwin 

 KENNETH C. BALDWIN 
 
280 Trumbull Street 
Hartford, CT 06103-3597 
Main (860) 275-8200 
Fax (860) 275-8299 
kbaldwin@rc.com 
Direct (860) 275-8345 
 
Also admitted in Massachusetts 
and New York 
 

  


